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Thank you for your letter of 2 November about allowing Scottish residents who live in 

rented and supported accommodation to let their pets live with them. 

Decisions around keeping pets are for individual landlords. However, we would 

encourage them to take a practical and considered approach to this and consider the 

benefits of reduced social isolation and loneliness that can come from pet ownership. 


